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September 21, 2017 
 
 
 
 
Martin W. Bates, Superintendent 
Granite School District 
2500 S. State Street 
Salt Lake City, UT  84115 
 
Dear Dr. Bates: 
 
Recently the Utah Department of Transportation completed the construction of a new roadway 
on the Hunter High School campus.  The road travels from the west to the east and merges into 
the current driveway (traveling north to south) on the west side of the Hunter High campus.  
Students from the west will drive or walk to the school on this street which will be called 
Wolverine Way.   The western section of this road (the western property line to the roundabout) 
will be maintained by West Valley City and the eastern part will be maintained by Granite 
School District. 
 
It is proposed that Granite School District sell 6,556 square feet (the western section) of this road 
to UDOT for $51,151.00.  The Granite School District Real Estate Committee recommends that 
the Board of Education approve this transaction.   
 
 
 
 
____________________________                           _____________________________ 
David F. Garrett                                                         Kieth C. Bradshaw 
Business Administrator                                              Director of Property & Safety  

 

 


